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STADIUM PARKING GARAGE 
 

 
 
Houston, Texas, November 10, 2011 -   On Sunday, November 20

th
, 2011, thru November 23

rd
, 2011, 

One Southbound Lane on Cullen Blvd will be closed to traffic.  Vaughn Construction will be working on 
the Storm Water tie-in for the new Stadium Parking Garage Building Project (see attached site plan). Also 
the southbound sidewalk will be closed to pedestrian traffic on Cullen Blvd next to the closed lane. 
 
Please refer to the attached drawing for affected areas.  The area in purple color, represents the closed 
lane on Cullen Blvd, the gold color, represents the closed sidewalk on Cullen.    
 
The areas indicated in Green are sidewalks that will remain open for pedestrian traffic.   
 
The construction will begin November 20

th
, 2011, and is expected to be completed by November 23

rd
, 

2011. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Please contact Morris Bennett, Project Manager, if you have questions related to this project 
mlbenne2@central.uh.edu or by phone at 713-743-2535. 
 
 
 

 
About the University of Houston 
 
The University of Houston is a comprehensive national research institution serving the globally 
competitive Houston and Gulf Coast Region by providing world-class faculty, experiential learning and 
strategic industry partnerships. UH serves more than 38,500 students in the nation’s fourth-largest city, 
located in the most ethnically and culturally diverse region of the country.   
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